
From: Renato Benedetti <Benedetti Architects>  
Sent: 29 April 2025 18:08 
To: Tony Young <Camden Council> 
Cc: Sidre Sulevani < Benedetti Architects > 
Subject: RE: Certificate of Lawfulness (proposed) application - 2025/1388/P - 5 
Alvanley Gardens  

Hi Tony 

Yes, we confirm the parts of the rooflights that would open, will be above 1.7m from 
the floor level. 

Please let us know if you need any further info. 

Thanks 

Renato 

__________________________________________________________________ 

Renato Benedetti 
Director 
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